Scott Gregson

General Manager

Adjudication Branch

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission

RE : Dairy Western Australia Draft Determination

Dear Mr Gregson

I would like to notify you of our intent to attend the conference in relation to the
Dairy WA draft determination, to be held in Perth on November 28, 2005.

Challenge Dairy has concerns with regard the proposal to allow the establishment
of a milk negotiating agency. We do not feel there is a requirement for a milk
negotiating agency outside of the current collective bargaining arrangements. The
establishment of such an agency may well be detrimental to our current operation
and will restrict any future investment in our business.

Correspondence with regard to conference arrangements or changes should be sent
to Laurie Cransberg at Challenge Dairy. Contacts are

Office 08 97270000

Facsimile 08 97272634

Mobile 0417 952 683

Email Icransberg@challengedairy.com.au

Attendees for the conference will be

Peter Giddy CEO Challenge Dairy Chief Spokesperson

Larry Brennen Chariman Challenge Dairy Co-operative

Laurie Cransberg  Supply & Logistics Manager Challenge Dairy Co-operative
Paul Fitzpatrick Clayton Utz — Legal Adviser

Yours sincerely

Laurie Cransberg
Challenge Dairy Co-operative Ltd



